
FOR MONDAY, MARCH 29, 2021 SPECIAL MEETING:   
 
RE: Peter Welch’s Office “community project funding requests” for FY22 US House Appropriations bills 
 
Potential Project: Town of Sharon Dialogue with Clara Martin Center regarding substance abuse 
programming/training. 
 
 
From: Danielle Cayton <dcayton@ClaraMartin.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 12:07 PM 
To: Joe Ronan <joe@ronanlawgrp.com> 
Subject: RE: Survey Open - Community Project Funding Requests 
 
Hi Joseph, 
 
Thanks for sending this along.  I was able to connect with our leadership team this morning around our 
discussion yesterday.  We would be very interested in learning ways to collaborate more with the 
selectboard and Sharon community.  At this time, we would not be able to identify or commit to specific 
projects within the quick turnaround time for the RFP you shared.  However we came up with some 
initial ideas you may be interested in discussing further: 
 
-Community training on substance use and mental health prevention and intervention 
-Educational series for supports, caregivers and loved ones of people with substance use and mental 
health issues 
-Adult and Youth Mental Health First Aid trainings 
 
Again, sorry we cannot be more helpful with the RFP you shared, but we are definitely interested in 
working together collaboratively. 
 
Thank you, 
Danielle Cayton MA/LADC 
Pronouns: She/Her/Hers (what’s this?) 
Substance Abuse and Criminal Justice Program Director 
Clara Martin Center 
802 295-1311 phone, ext 407 
802-295-1312 fax 
 
From: Joe Ronan <joe@ronanlawgrp.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 1:00 PM 
To: Danielle Cayton <dcayton@ClaraMartin.org> 
Subject: FW: Survey Open - Community Project Funding Requests 
 
Hello, again--- here’s the request from Rep. Welch.   Please confirm receipt.  Thanks for your time today 
and I am happy to discuss.  Thanks, 
 
Joseph Ronan 
Ronan Law Group, PLLC 
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From: Ellis, Rebecca <Rebecca.Ellis@mail.house.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 12:12 PM 
To: Ellis, Rebecca <Rebecca.Ellis@mail.house.gov> 
Subject: Survey Open - Community Project Funding Requests 
 

Dear Municipal Officials, 
 

Congressman Welch is pleased to inform you that the U.S. House Appropriations Committee 

has given each Member of Congress authority to nominate up to ten community projects 
for possible inclusion in the fiscal year 2022 appropriations bills.   

You may suggest a project for Congressman Welch to nominate by completing the survey 
on his website, at https://welch.house.gov/community-project-funding-requests.  This survey 

will be open until Wednesday, March 31, 2021. Unfortunately, no responses can be 

considered after the March 31st deadline. 

Applicants should carefully review the guidance documents linked on the website to 

identify the accounts in the appropriations bill for which Members of Congress may 

nominate community projects. The applications must abide by the strict Appropriations 

Committee guidance to be eligible for consideration. This will be a competitive process and 

there are no guarantees that nominated projects will receive funding. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Kind regards, 
 
Rebecca Ellis 

State Director 

Office of Congressman Peter Welch (VT-AL) 

128 Lakeside Avenue, Suite 235 

Burlington, VT 05401 

C (802) 318-3035 
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